Sandra Ciske

Dear Nikki Harris,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment in support of the updates to the Clean Truck Rules. State
leadership on clean transportation has never been more important and I commend the Department
of Ecology for making sure we have more clean trucks on our roads in Washington by upholding

the Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) and Heavy-Duty Low NOx Omnibus (HDO) rules.

We can't let polluters take away our clean air future. Every delay in clean truck policies directly
impacts public health, especially for low-income communities and communities of color, who are
disproportionately exposed to harmful diesel emissions.

I strongly support Ecology's proposed rules on ACT and HDO, which are critical for improving
public health and meeting our statutory greenhouse gas emission limits that are critical to address
the climate crisis.

Thank you.

Sandra Ciske



